MURCO WALL PRODUCTS
201 NE 21rst ST

Ft Worth TX 76164
Phone: 817-626-1987
Fax: 817-626-0821

December 1, 2021

RE: Price Increase

Dear Valued Customer:
We are grateful for your relationship with us and appreciate your continued business over the past 50 years.

We understand the impact of price changes on our customers. We make a concerted effort to leverage our
sourcing network and optimize our manufacturing technologies to minimize the overall cost impact to you.
However, we are at the mercy of many suppliers in raw materials, sourced goods, freight, labor and
transportation that have steadily increased our prices.

Unfortunately, we can no longer absorb these increases as we have been in the past. As a result of this we are
implementing price increases effective January 15, 2022 as follows:

* All Paint & Primer 5%
As we strive to be your preferred supplier and partner in these unprecedented times, we hope you recognize this
price increase is as minimal as possible and will help enable us to continue to supply and serve you under these

challenging circumstances.

We remain at your service and thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,

Lonnie Crowder
Murco Wall Products Inc



